California Public Utilities Commission

Draft EIR Public Meeting for the Mesa 500-kilovolt (kV) Substation Project
May 18, 2016

Thank you for participating in tonight's public scoping meeting. We would like to hear your comments.
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Comments must be received by June 13, 2016
Mail: California Public Utilities Commission
Re: Mesa 500kV Substation Project
¢lo Ecology and Environment, Inc. 505 Sansome Street, Suite 300 San Francisco, CA 94111
Fax: (415) 398-5326 Emails: Mesa.CPUC@ene.com
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